
 

Everything is Awesome! Especially on Wednesday 

nights. All ages will have fun connecting with each 

other as we explore God’s Word, play games and 

build together from 6:00 - 7:15 PM.  Pre-K meets               

in the ARK, Grades 1-4 meet in the KidZone and               

Grades 5-6 meet in the Flex Room. It’s a WNL you 

won’t want to miss! 

 

                  Invite a friend to Kids or Preschool Worship on Sunday,                       

                   Sept.17th for You’ve Got a Friend in Me Sunday!    

                     We will have an extra special time of fun, but most 

                        importantly we will share the love of Jesus with all  

                       of your friends!  Begin praying about who you will  

invite to join us! Pick up invite cards soon! 

We have an epic night planned especially for our 5th                                                

& 6th graders! Join us Saturday, Sept. 23 5-7PM in the                                                            

KidZone to embark on an Amazing Race. Students                                                  

will split into teams and run all over campus                                                             

completing challenges to see who will win the                                                        

Amazing Race. Dinner will be provided at this free event.                                      

Register by emailing Erin– erin@bartlettbaptist.org & invite a friend! 

This year our 3 year olds through kindergarten     

classes will focus on hymns and begin celebrating     

Christmas early this year as they prepare to sing 

on December 13. They will meet each                           

Wednesday from 6-7:15PM. 

Reminder - Parents of K & under must stay on campus.  

 



 

GET YOUR 

KIDS MINISTRY 

SHIRT                          
TODAY!  

YXS-3XL 
$7  

N  E  W    M  E  R  C  H    A  L  E  R  T   !  

Have you seen the new parent resource hub 

in our preschool hallway?  

Here you can find what they are learning on 

Sunday mornings, spiritual conversations 

you can engage in with your child and more!  


